
September 5, 2018 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:58pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Ken Lord, Gina 
Ellis, Judy Kerns and Matt Hull and Town Administrator Rick Bishop 
 
Minutes for August, 2018 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $89,195.27. 
 
Mr. Levey noted that no date was scheduled for the tank insulation project. He noted that the contractor 
slated to install the insulation has never applied insulation at a water storage tank. 
 
Mr. Levey spoke about the Antietam waterline. He noted that Mark Bradshaw, of Washington County 
Department of Water Quality insisted that the waterline and sewer line have ten feet of separation. Mr. 
Levey discussed the difficulty of that separation for the stretch of lines and that he is trying to come up with 
the best solution.  
 
Mr. Levey discussed the SHA Main Street project. He noted that he made it clear that any movement of 
water service lines must be with new line from the main to the meter. No splicing of lines will be allowed. 
He said he would speak with Dave Mitchell, SHA’s onsite Project Engineer. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:16pm. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


